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Beth Alcalde Shares Employee Benefit
Plan-Related Guidance for Employers
During Pandemic in Employee Benefit
Plan Review
May 11, 2020

Beth Alcalde wrote an article offering employee
benefit plan-related guidance for employers during
the COVID-19 pandemic in an article published in
the latest issue of Employee Benefit Plan Review.

“In the face of a potential public health crisis such as
the coronavirus, prudent employers commit
extraordinary resources to ensuring critical business
continuity and information technology (IT)
infrastructure planning. The human resources
departments of sophisticated multi-location
employers face competing priorities and are
stretched thin, however employee benefit plan
compliance topics must remain top of mind.” 

Click here to view this news.
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